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Issued at 09:35 on Friday 13th March 2020 
 
 
Dear County Secretaries 

 
Based on UK Government policy and NHS guidance the ESMBA Management Committee has decided to 
postpone all forthcoming events until further notice starting with the ICC semi finals on 14/15 March. The 
ESMBA Management Committee has also taken into account the ageing player population and that the 
events will be held indoors in a close defined area.  
 
The current thinking is to re-arrange the diary for September 2020 and play the ICC and National 
Championships in the first two weeks of September.  
 
The ESMBA Management Committee is also advising County Associations to postpone events where 
numbers exceed 100 attendees. 
 
 
Barry Hedges 
ESMBA Chairman 


